
There are far too many unknowns about COVID 19 to lay liability on any one entity or person for the 
contract or transmission of the virus. Please establish law protecting individuals and businesses from 
litigation and the need for extra insurance. People and businesses carry enough weight already. Please 
protect us from people looking to take money for something that cannot yet be proven. The unknowns 
of COVID-19 give scavengers too much advantage, at the expense of the people.  
Thank you.  

 
Melissa  
 


